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Frankly I find the attack on Oregon's election process to be un-American.  Vote by 

mail allows more citizens to exercise their right to vote.  They can do their civic duty 

from the comfort of their home.  Citizens can take their time to understand the future 

that they are voting for thanks to the voter's pamphlets that are sent ahead of the 

ballots.  To try and force us back to in person voting is taking votes away from 

disabled people, people with limited resources, and working people.  It is removing 

the voice of all Americans in Oregon so that only the few with the time and means 

have the right to vote. 

The safety of our system has been proven time and time again.  The people who 

collect and count our ballots perform their duty with diligence and honor.  There are 

systems in place to make sure votes are not lost and citizens only get the one vote.   

The current administration wants to silence the citizens of America.  They are 

attacking public services, American allies, and our very way of life.  Do not comply.  

Stand up for the rights of all Oregonians and fight for the rights of all Americans by 

keeping the standard method of voting by mail. 


